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Week of September 14th, 2009
TIMETABLE CHANGES –
The Guidance Department would like to thank all Earl Haig students for their patience during the first week of school.  All appointments that were scheduled with counsellors last week (in order to make any timetable changes) will be completed this week.  In the meantime, the regular appointment request slips will be available beginning Monday, September 14.
  

NIGHT SCHOOL REGISTRATION 
Registration begins Monday, September 14th
Students who wish to register for a night school course must see their counsellor for the application form.  Applications must be signed and submitted by Tuesday, September 22 at 3:30.

U of T – National Book Award and Scholars Program 
Students who wish further information about this scholarship program should access the application at www.adm.utoronto.ca
If you wish to be considered for the Book Award nomination please see Mrs. Robertson-Craig in Guidance by Friday, September 18 at noon.

THE ONTARIO COLLEGE INFORMATION FAIR will be held on Tuesday October 27th, 2009 from 10AM – 7PM at the Direct Energy Centre, Hall C Exhibition Place Toronto, Ontario.  Centennial, George Brown, Humber, Michener, Seneca and Sheridan will all be present along with numerous external agencies and professional associations.  Questions regarding the institutions, programs and financial aid will be answered by personnel from the colleges.  For more information please go to www.collegefair.ca.

ONTARIO UNIVERSITIES FAIR
Friday, September 25 to Sunday September 27 at the Metro Toronto Convention Centre.  For more information go to www.ouf.ca.









